DAILY ANNOUNCEMENTS

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 3, 2025

GENERAL: Anyone interested in a FREE homecoming dress, see Mrs. Combis in C325. All of the
dresses are on display outside of her classroom next to the windows on the THIRD floor, come take a
look!

NHS:
e Alljuniors and seniors with at least a 3.33 cumulative GPA should have received an email invitation to
join Lake Central's chapter of the National Honor Society. If you did not receive an invitation and feel
that you should have, please see Miss York in Room C312.

e Beginning today, tutoring is now available during PTE for all subjects. Tutoring is provided by the
members of the National Honor Society. Scan the QR code on the flyers posted around the school to
sign up. Contact Miss York in C312 with any questions.

FCCLA: Calling all Fashionistas and Foodies! The FCCLA Ice Cream Social Callout has been
rescheduled for Wednesday, September 3 after school in room D205. Come check out our club that
features community involvement and career exploration in Fashion Design, Culinary Arts and more!

ENVIRONMENTAL CLUB: Environmental Club Call Out meeting will be after school on Wednesday,
September 3 in E223.Meeting should only take about 20-30 minutes.

ESPORTS: Esports will have a short callout meeting after school on Wednesday September 3 in
C208. If you cannot make it, come by C208 and pick up the information.

STUDENT COUNCIL: The Student Council Call out meeting for this week has been cancelled; it is
rescheduled for next Thursday September 4 and will take place directly after school in the LGI and
last about ten to fifteen minutes. We look forward to seeing you there. If you cannot attend, please
contact Mrs. Groszek in room C216.

DOLLARS FOR SCHOLARS: Dollars for Scholars will be having their call out meeting after school
on Thursday September 4 in the South Cafeteria. We will be discussing homecoming and going
over requirements for joining the club. Hope to see you there!

SENIOR CLASS CABINET: There will be a senior class cabinet meeting after school Thursday,
September 4 in E120 to vote for class officers and discuss senior shirts. All seniors are welcome!

SOPHOMORE CLASS CABINET: There will be a call-out meeting for students interested in
Sophomore Class Cabinet after school on Thursday, September 4 in C218. Any interested
Sophomore may attend.

BASKETBALL: There will be a boys basketball callout meeting Thursday, September 4, immediately
after school in room C102. Interested freshmen through seniors not participating in a fall sport, are
encouraged to attend.

CERAMICS: Attention Ceramics Students! Please pick up, or make arrangements to finish, any
projects left from last year by Friday, September 5. You may also ask Ms. Cowan for a pte pass if you
have anything that still needs to be finished.



